
Larger than 1 gallon 
up to 5 gallons

Larger than half pint to 
smaller than 1 gallon

1 gallon

Half pint or smaller

May 2017

PaintCare, the non-profit stewardship organization 
representing architectural paint manufacturers in the 
U.S., submitted a proposal to increase the PaintCare 
fees assessed on the sale of paint, stain and varnish 
to the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 
(DEQ). The fees cover the cost of a fully operating paint 
recycling program in Oregon and are required by law.
 
Since the Oregon PaintCare program began in 2010, 
the total volume of paint collected for recycling has 
increased significantly -- growing by 64% between 
2010 and 2016. A growing population, increased 
public awareness, and more drop-off locations have 
contributed to the increase. Over 3,000,000 gallons 
have been collected to date. It is anticipated that the 
amount of paint collected will continue to increase.

The cost of managing increasing paint volumes has 
outpaced the program’s fee based revenue. Without 
increased fees, Oregon PaintCare would not be able to 
meet it’s obligations under the state’s paint stewardship 
law. The proposed fees are as follows:

AND EVERYONE WHO BUYS PAINT

NOTICE for PAINTING CONTRACTORS

FOR MORE INFORMATION
www.paintcare.org

(855) 724-6809

Current Size

The new fee structure would take effect 120 days after 
approval by DEQ, but not before Nov. 1, 2017.

1 gallon up to 2 gallons

Larger than 2 gallons 
up to 5 gallons

PAINTCARE FEES TO INCREASE

$0.00

$0.35

$0.75

N/A

$1.60

N/A

Proposed 

$0.00

$0.45

N/A

$0.95

N/A

$1.95
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